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From: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 7:50 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: FW: position limits

From: Paul Kaplan [mailto:1932paul@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 8:59 PM

To: Chilton, Bart; secretary

Subject: position limits

I can't tell you how important it is to establish position limits at the 1500contract level on silver traders.
It is also vital to restrict hedging exemptions from those limits. The integrity of the market won't be
restored until the cftc takes this action. Respectfully yours, Paul Kaplan



